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The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by
Flizabeth Atkin, President. The secretary's report was
read and approved with one excepntion- -Reverand Longworth
was a Methodist minister, not United Brethren as listed.
The treasures report was given. There is a request that
membership's be paid before February this year. 4 report
on the books new in the librarywas given.

Mr Van Cleive gave a report of the Heritage Council
meeting of October 18th. This group is ready to be an
aetive catilist with both the historieal and genolpical
societies. Member genologist asocieties can have one vote
in their business meetings.

Susie has asked members to save Flavor Pack
1abels and Betty Crocker coupons for exchange for cash.

The list of officers compiled by the nomination
committee was read by pres Blizabeth Atkin. The list was
as follows—-President: Mildred Hawkins, 1lst Vice President:
Velms Parson, 2nd Viece President: Rdna Wiese, Secretary:
Roberta BEbert, Treasure: Theodore Gump, Directors: Elizabeth
Atkin and L.V. Stryker, Jr. These officers were passed by
unanimous vote.

Mrs Moore shared a copie of the National Genology
Society Buartely that had information of resources of
T1llinose resourch.

Mr Gump shared research resources to use when searching
in Pennsylvania.

Mr Van Cleave introduced the speaker, MNr Jack Smith,
Pioneer Cemetary Association of Oregon, Salem. MNr Smith
read a report prepared to inform the legistators of
condiditons that exist with Pioneer Cemetaries. There is
o need for state authority and for a standard for these
cemetaries. FHelp is needed with maps and records. Some of
the pioneer cemetaries are eligable for TFederal assistance
of grant money but are unaware of thiss
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